
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment
Date: June 27, 2017 1:49:01 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-13-17 6:47 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Deborah Kennedy

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Five years ago I retired and moved to this small rural community. When I arrived Hydro One crews
were working trimming tree branches away from hydro lines. What should have taken weeks took
months...it was a very excessive work schedule. On the other side of the spectrum, it is a well
documented fact that the upper management at Hydro One are consistently  on "The Sunshine List".
During the winter months, I basically live in the dark. I have battery operated candles and I normally
burn one LED lamp while watching television in the evenings. Most times I leave my laundry till the
weekends. I have a wood stove that prevents the furnace from running as constant as it might and of
late I have been shutting off my hot water heater for days, to avoid extra power usage. Hydro One
assures me I am doing all the right things when it comes to TOU. I am upset with the fact my actual
usage is doubled and another
$12.00 added to that for delivery charges. We recently received the 8% rebate. If this Application is
accepted we we would recognize a 15% increase or more. As a taxpayer I would hope the OEB would
make the right decision and stand up for the rights of retirees and the working class citizens of Ontario.

-- Attachment --
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